
 

 

 
 

 
 

Although we’re all members of Redhawk this is the 
season to enjoy golf at many places and many 
courses. In the next month I’ll be spending 4 days in 
Palm Desert followed by 4 days at South Lake Tahoe. 
Talk about different environments, this is it. 
Beautiful golf can be found everywhere, as shown 
by my upcoming trips. I encourage you to do the 
same. Grab some buddies and hit the road. Great 
golf, and fellowship, can be found all over the 
country. Travel safe and enjoy. 

 

 

As of April 20th, Redhawk Golfers Club has 105 

members.  We have three new members since last 

month.  

Please welcome:  

Zigmund Sepanski 
Daniel Molina 
Jeff Chrapczynski 
 

Zigmund, Daniel and Jeff all reside in Temecula. 

Please extend a warm welcome to our new 

member at our next Tournament. 

In addition to these new members, we have a new 

family that’s joined us at Redhawk. They can be 

seen behind the 16th tee, between the cart path  

 

and the homes. Mom, Dad, and 2 owlets can be 

seen watching you tee off. Check them out. 

 

 

Thanks to Jeff Okun for the photos. 

 

 
 

As the days become longer, and warmer, there’s a 
tendency to play a little more golf. It’s not 
uncommon that this extra golf might be before, or 
after, work. Maybe a twilight game, etc. This type 
of game often is just a few holes, or maybe lot of 
holes, but not a full 18. 
 

By Doug Korb 
 

By Mike Re 
 

By Alan de la Sierra 
 



 

So, the question that many players ask is ‘do I post 
my score, and if so, how?’ The short answer to ‘do I 
post?’, is YES. The ‘how’ can be found here. 
 

 

 

 

Our April tournament was a 2 Man Best Ball (Net). 
Congratulations to Roger Morey and Scott Wild for 
posting a fine 60 to win by 3 shots.  
 
It should also be noted that our Match Play 
competition has been completed with Jon 
Wilkerson outlasting Tai Kreider, 4 & 3. 
Congratulations to Jon as well. 
 
All tournament results can be found here. 
 
Our May tournament will be held on the 17th, and 
will be a two-man Pinehurst competition. Find a 
partner and sign up with our Tournament Director. 
 

 
CPR Class 
Six players from our Tuesday group participated in a 
CPR class last week. Although we hope to never use 
this knowledge it’s great to have guys that are ready 
to help others if needed. 
 
New Scorecards 
Beginning May 1st, you’ll see new scorecards at 
Redhawk. While there’s a modified design, more 
importantly you’ll see the new slope and course 
ratings as a result of the SCGA’s recent rating of the 

course. These ratings will also be found on their 
website when posting your scores. Keep in mind 
that new ratings will result in a different handicap 
for the same score prior to the ratings. 
 
Divot Repair 
Please review this essay on divot repair. Filling 
divots properly is the responsibility of all of us. 
Repairing a Divot 
 
Choice of Tees 
For those of you that play on Tuesdays there are 3 
Tuesdays in May. That means there’s an extra week 
of ‘choice of tee’. You’ll get to pick your tees on 
May 3, 10, & 31. Enjoy. 
 
Congratulations to Isaac Rodea 
We have some really good, young, players at 
Redhawk. Among them is Isaac Rodea, son of one 
of our members, Enrique Rodea.  
 
Isaac recently competed, and won, the Wyoming 
Cowboy Classic, a Division 1 college tournament. 
Playing for Long Beach State, Isaac posted a 13 
under par score to win by 1 shot among the 128 
competitors. Our congratulations to Isaac and best 
of luck in the future. Tournament Results 
 
 

 
 
 

By Roger Morey 

By Greg Stoffel 

http://www.scga.org/scga-blog2/view/to-post-or-not-to-post-is-that-a-question?utm_source=Club+Official+Digest&utm_campaign=4c13c457c6-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2018_03_15_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0200b64998-4c13c457c6-158774017
https://redhawkgolfers.org/monthly-tournaments
https://golf.com/lifestyle/divot-repair-mistake-golfers-superintendent/
https://results.golfstat.com/public/leaderboards/gsnav.cfm?pg=player&tid=23547


 

This month’s Player Profile highlights, Don 
McAuliffe, our player profiler. Many thanks to Jim 
Schoonmaker for reversing roles and interviewing 
Don. You can learn more about Don by visiting his 
profile. Don's Profile 
 

"Golf Balls are the Important Things" 
 
Remember, the most important shot in golf is 
your next shot. 
 
See you in the short grass,  
Doug Korb, President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://redhawkgolfers.org/member-profile
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FA8SgdpW8Dk

